
Holmes, Janet (REPS)
From: ALAN & JUNE HOLZNAGEL [holzn@spiderweb.com.au]
Sent: Monday, 25 September 2000 10:25 AM
To: cta.reps@aph.gov.au
Subject: comment on adequacy of radio services in non met. Aust.
The Sec.
House Communications Comm.
 Parl. House
Canberra.

WE live in rural s.e .qld ,20 klms s. of Gympie.We rely on radio enormously,as we live on the
Mary River   &in times of heavy rain early advice on the state of the river up stream is of vital
importance to us. This area has always been poorly represented by the ABC our nearest station
being Maryborough/Bundaberg.The local commercial station 4GY is pathetic.The local content is
negligable ,except the adds & the situation with daylight saving time in NSW adds to the general
dissatisfaction of the whole system of networking currently employed.We deserve a better service
in this day of advanced technology  & hope this inquiry begins this much needed & awaited
improvement.
   Thank you
 Alan & June Holznagel
4 Traveston Crossing Rd.
 M/S 624
GYMPIE
QLD.     4570


